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Research Analysis 

 

Engrossed Senate Bill 232 requires licensed pharmacies to maintain a 5:1 ratio of technicians-to-

pharmacists. 

 

Prepared By: Matthew Brenchley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 232 requires a licensed pharmacy to maintain a technician-to-pharmacist ratio of no more 

than five (5) technicians per pharmacist. This measure is not anticipated to have a direct fiscal 

impact on the state budget or appropriations. 

  

Prepared By: Alexandra Ladner, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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